
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 
 

July 16, 2024 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Railroads, Pipelines, and Hazardous Materials  
 
FROM: Troy Nehls, Chairman, Subcommittee on Railroads, Pipelines, and Hazardous 

Materials; Sam Graves, Chairman, Committee on Transportation and 
Infrastructure 

 
RE: Subcommittee Hearing on “Examining the State of Rail Safety in the Aftermath of 

the Derailment in East Palestine, Ohio” 
 

The Subcommittee on Railroads, Pipelines, and Hazardous Materials of the Committee 
on Transportation and Infrastructure will hold a hearing entitled, “Examining the State of Rail 
Safety in the Aftermath of the Derailment in East Palestine, Ohio” at 2:00 p.m. ET on Tuesday, 
July 23, 2024, in 2167 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

 
For questions concerning this meeting, please email Tyler Micheletti at 

Tyler.Micheletti@mail.house.gov or contact the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 
at (202) 225-9446. 
 


